
NOTICE 

BERKSHIRE BANK, a Massachusetts-chartered trust company operating as a commercial bank 
with its main office located at 24 North Street, Pittsfield, Massachusetts 01201, has petitioned 
the Massachusetts Division of Banks for permission to relocate a branch office currently located 
at 121 Congress Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02110, to One Post Office Square, Boston, 
Massachusetts 02109.  Any objections or comments relative to this proposal must be 
communicated in writing to the Commissioner of Banks, Mary L. Gallagher, 1000 
Washington Street, 10th Floor, Boston, Massachusetts 02118 or dob.comments@mass.gov no 
later than two weeks from the date of this notice is posted. 

Posted: August 16, 2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that Berkshire Bank, a Massachusetts-chartered trust company operating 
as a commercial bank with its main office located at 24 North Street, Pittsfield, Massachusetts 
01201, has made application to the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (the “FDIC”), 15 
Braintree Hill Office Park, Braintree, Massachusetts 02184, for permission to relocate a branch 
office currently located at 121 Congress Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02110, to One Post Office 
Square, Boston,, Massachusetts 02109.  This short-distance relocation of the branch office is 
subject to the approval of the FDIC and non-objection by the Massachusetts Division of Banks. 

Any person wishing to comment on this application may file his or her comments in writing with 
the Regional Director of the FDIC at its Boston Area Office, 15 Braintree Hill Office Park, 
Braintree, Massachusetts 02184, not later than August 30, 2024.  The non-confidential portions 
of the application are on file in the Boston Area Office and are available for public inspection 
during regular business hours.  Photocopies of information in the non-confidential portion of the 
application file will be made available upon request.  A schedule of charges for such copies can 
be obtained from the Boston Area Office. 


